
Homework - Buds 
16th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our topic is ‘Marvellous Me’ and we will be discussing the different things that we could do 

as babies, toddlers and now we are in Reception. The children will be creating individual timelines 

and will need a baby photo and a toddler photo. Please could you send in photos or if you would 

prefer, please upload them via Dojo and we can print them off at school.  

Thank you! 

Mrs Carter  


